
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: 
Council Discussion and Approval to renew the Agreement with Flock 
Safety 

Submitted By: Brandon Criss (Police Chief) 

Date Submitted: April 15, 2025 

Work Session Date: April 21, 2025 

Council Meeting Date: April 21, 2025 

Background/History: 
The Forest Park Police Department conducted a thorough examination in 2022 to identify the 
most effective license plate readers, and Flock Safety emerged as the top choice. In January 
2024, the Mayor and Council approved the acquisition of LPR cameras to ensure 
comprehensive coverage across the city. These license plate readers prove to be invaluable 
tools for law enforcement, particularly in the realm of investigations.  
 
The Forest Park Police Department is seeking to continue services with Flock Safety for 
another year at the annual cost of $62,500 funded by Red Speed, the automation School Zone 
cameras. 

Cost: $ 

62,500 

Budgeted for:   X  Yes  

 

No 

Financial Impact: $62,500 

 

Action Requested from Council: Vote for Approval  

 

 


